
 

 

Notice of Hearing 

New Retail Gasoline Outlet in Borden 
Carleton 

DP Murphy Inc. has applied to the Prince Edward Island 

Regulatory & Appeals Commission for a new retail petroleum 
outlet license under the Petroleum Products Act, to 
operate a Retail Gasoline and Diesel Outlet, Convenience 
Store and Coffee Shop with Additional Retail and EV Chargers, 

to be located at the Corner of Trans-Canada Hwy and Dickie 
Road, PID# 686592. 

 

BACKGROUND 

Anyone applying for a new outlet to sell petroleum products 
is required to apply to the Commission under section 20 of 
the Act. 

 

HOW TO SEE THE APPLICATION 

A complete copy of the application is available online on the 
Commission's website at irac.pe.ca/petrol/petroleum/ 

 

A PUBLIC HEARING WILL BE HELD 

The Commission will hold a public hearing with respect to 
this application. The public hearing will be held in the 
Commission’s Hearing Room on Tuesday, May, 13 2025 at 

9:30 AM. The hearing will be open to the public. Capacity in 
the Hearing Room is limited and will be offered on a first 
come, first served basis. This hearing will be conducted in 
accordance with the Commission’s Rules of Practice and 
Procedure.  

 

AUDIO BROADCAST OF HEARING 

A live audio broadcast of the hearing will be available on the 
Commission’s website at: irac.pe.ca/hearings/public-hearing-
schedule/  
 
INQUIRIES MAY BE DIRECTED TO: 

Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission 

P.O. Box 577 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1 
Tel: 902-892-3501 
Email: petroleuminquiries@irac.pe.ca  
 
DATED Saturday, April 19, 2025 
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